
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Update June 26, 2022 
Team Website:  sealionsswimteam.com 

 

 

Awesome Swimming in Coolidge!  We had 65 personal best times by Sea Lions Swimmers and won 

over 40 races.  Great improvements came from all the hard work over the last couple weeks.  Team 

scores were Coolidge 1108, Sea Lions 531, Eloy 51.  Even though we were outnumbered by a factor of 

6, we were still able hold our own.  Ribbons will be passed out at the end of practice on Monday. 

     

Teddy and Bradley Named Beasts of the Week!  Both Teddy and Bradley took the big step of 

competing in the 100 IM and 50 Free at the meet.   Competing in the IM is a goal for all Sea Lions 

swimmers, only the Beastly among us can attain this achievement at age 6 and 7.  

 

Regular Practice Schedule this week: 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Group Thunder 
 (Advanced) 

7:00 am - 
8:30 am   

7:00 am - 
8:30 am   

7:00 am - 
8:30 am 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:00 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:00 pm – 
5:30 pm 

Group Whiskers 
(Intermediate) 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:00 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:30 pm - 
6:00 pm 

4:00 pm – 
5:30 pm 

Group Pups 
 (Beginners) 

3:15 pm - 
4:30 pm 

3:15 pm - 
4:30 pm 

8:30 am -
10:00 am 

3:15 pm - 
4:30 pm 

4:00 pm – 
5:30 pm 

 

Please arrive early to the 4:30 – 6:00 pm and 8:30 – 10:00 am practice sessions to avoid any incidents 

with two-way traffic on the one lane road to the pool.  

 

 

July 2 Meet in Florence to make up for cancelled June 18 meet.  The pool is located at 174 W 1st St, 

Florence, AZ 85132. Warm up is scheduled for 8 am.  This meet will have a Red White and Blue 

theme, all teams are encouraged to dress up and decorate team areas. 

 

 

Globe Pool Construction Delays will prevent the new pool in Globe from being complete in time for 

use by the summer league.  The League Championship Meet will be held in Tucson (Aquabears) on July 

23.  Since the Aquabear pool is 5 lanes, the League will probably strictly enforce the requirement of 

swimmers to participate in two meets to be eligible to participate in the League Championship Meet.  

Even though we are hoping to reschedule the July 9 Meet that is scheduled to take place in Globe to 

another location, there is a good chance that meet will be cancelled. 

 

 

    Sea Lions Swim Team 
 

 


